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Take a look at our most recent educational videos at buscandolaverdad.org  

Time Is Filled With Swift Transition 
Dear brethren, we are undergoing a big transition right now. It is not easy to leave your country, home, 
relatives, and friends. It is not easy to pack and pick which things you will take with you. Time keeps 
running, and July 10th, the day we will travel to Texas, is just around the corner. It might be a big transition, 
but we know God is the one who opened this door, and through the School we are able to help the Spanish-
speaking world with lots of resources they can use to learn the truth, live according to it, and teach it to 
others. 

The Lord has blessed the work to be able to relocate to the World Video Bible School office, in Maxwell, 
Texas. In doing so, the school will be able to take advantage of the WVBS facilities by them providing 
offices for the school, recording studio, and editing resources. They will also provide Internet access, 
Website and technical support. The school will remain as an independent work of the Lord's church to 
teach Spanish speaking people of the world, and as such will not be directly funded by WVBS but must 
continue to raise our support from the Lord's church to operate. 

It has been a very busy month. We helped with preaching, teaching, and encouraging a congregation that 
has been through a very tough transition. I delivered a seminar on “Biblical Organization and Leadership”. 
We soon will be traveling to Costa Rica and work side by side with House to House School of Evangelism 
in training three congregations to teach the lost. When we arrive at WVBS these lessons will be recorded 
and published on the School website, as many have been asking for such important topics. There was a 
campaign in Panama, and it was surprising how many American brethren came to tell us that they wanted 
to meet us personally because they know and appreciate the work of the Lord we do, and many locals also 
told us how helpful and edifying the materials the Spanish Bible School produces and makes available have 
been. Brethren, it feels good when people come to meet you because they know about you, but it feels better 
when they do it because of the work of the Lord you are blessed to do. The best part is knowing and 
recognizing it is not about us, but about God who blessed us with this opportunity, and it is also because 
of you, as you help us with your prayers, words of encouragement, and financial support. There is a big 
transition in front of us, but we are ready to face it, with gratitude and humbleness, because it is a bigger 
blessing from God, and we know He is with us and for us. 

If you would like to know more about the School, we will be more than glad to talk to you, or you can reach 
out to World Video Bible School. There is a big transition coming, but, how wonderful it is to hold to God’s 
unchanging hand and serve Him every day! 

May God bless you and your family richly today and always! 

To Him be the glory! 


